## Kent M. Morehead



Memorial Scholarship in Educational Studies

In memory of

Kent M. Morehead

Though not a teacher himself, Kent often expressed how vital he felt a single teacher could be in the life of a young person. To celebrate this ideal, Kent's family has established a scholarship supporting teacher preparation at the University of Oregon.

In honor of Kent Morehead, an annual scholarship will be awarded to a promising College of Education student who demonstrates the abilities and commitment to be an outstanding teacher. Your gift to this scholarship helps a deserving student prepare for a career in fostering the education and development of children and youth.



If you wish to make a tax-deductible contribution to this award, please make checks payable to: UO Foundation/Morehead Scholarship, c/o UO Foundation, PO Box 3346, Eugene, OR 97403-0346. For more information call the College of Education Development Office, (541) 346-1568.